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We’re nearly 
there! 

 
Rydyn ni bron yno! 

 

 

Newsletter – 9th July 2021 

This half term our value is: Happiness 
 

Cylchlythyr – 9th July 2021 

Yr hanner tymor hwn ein gwerth yw: Hapusrwydd 

 

Important Dates for your diary  
Year 6 leavers day Assembly – Wednesday 14th July 

Last day of Summer Term for Pupils – Friday 16th July 
Inset days – Monday 19th & 20th July 

 

Next term - save the dates  
Inset days – 2nd & 3rd September 2021 
Nursery induction visit - Friday 3rd September 
1st day of Autumn Term 2021 – Monday 6th September 

Inset day - 27th May 2022 
Inset days - 21st and 22nd July 2022 



   

 

   

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Annwyl Rhieni/Sy'n ofalwyr 

 

Reminder to parents, next Friday will be our last day of term, pupils will be able to wear 

their comfy clothes and enjoy the celebrations of their last day of term.  

  

Staffing Changes September 2021 

Thank you and Good luck! 

We will be saying goodbye to Miss Hudspeth at the end of the term we wish you all the very 

best for your future move and relocation. Thank you so much for delivering excellence in 

the nursery over the past two years we will greatly Miss You 

Welcome  

We wish to welcome Teacher Miss S Jones back to the team in the Autumn term 2021. We 

also warmly welcome out new learning support assistants Ms Howart and Ms Williams to our 

very committed team at Garnteg. 

 

Leavers Week  

We are looking forward to our leavers assembly next week before sending year 6’s off to 

comprehensive. 

On Wednesday 14th July Year 6 pupils can wear their best ‘gaming’ costumes and clothes 

ready to celebrate their time at Garnteg. 

This will include: 

• Their leavers ceremony with caps and gowns. Our chair of Governers Miss Lucy 

Sparks will be attending the ceremony to present awards and trophies to the pupils. 

• Please remember the ceremony will be live streamed through Instagram at 10am. To 

view this you must add the garny621 account, please do this in enough time to be 

verified and accepted. 

• A celebratory party for all year 6 pupils 

• Gifts and rewards for year six pupils including hoodies, year books and DVD’s. 

 

On Thursday 15th July Year 6 pupils will not need to bring lunch to school as a ‘farewell 

celebration meal’ is being prepared for them by the canteen, this will include a range of 

options for pupils. They will also receive celebratory cakes on this day. Pupils are welcome 

to wear their leavers hoodies on this day. 

 

Please keep an eye on twitter and dojos for pictures of the celebrations throughout the 

week.  

              



   

 

   

 

 

Friday 16th July 

Pupils will be able to wear cosy clothes on the last day. Unfortunately, pupils will not be 

able to bring toys in, but will have games in the classroom.                                          

 

School Uniform grants 

PDG Access school uniform grants - The new scheme for 2021-22 will open on 15 

July 2021.For eligibility and how to apply please click on link below: 

 https://gov.wales/pupil-development-grant-access  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Pupil of the week in classes 
 

Foundation Phase   Key Stage 2  

Class  Pupil of the Week Class  Pupil of the 

Week 
Nursery - Miss Hudspeth Georgia  Class 7 - Mrs Lewis Lilli-Mae & Emily 

Class 1 - Mrs Ngwenya Gracie-May Class 8 - Miss Paske Bowayn 

Class 2 - Mr Key Tyreece Class 9 - Mrs Rogers Dylan 

Class 3 - Miss Bones Tilly  Class 10 - Mrs Messore Baedden 

https://gov.wales/pupil-development-grant-access


   

 

   

 

Class 4 - Miss Brooks Ainara & Llewellyn Class 11 - Miss Grimas Brooke & Lucie  

Class 5 - Mrs Lee Lily-Rose Class 12 - Miss Williams Abi 

Class 6 - Miss Carroll Jensen, Archie and 

Riley 

Class 13 - Mrs Parker-Evans Corie, Declan and 

Addie 

  Class 14 - Mr Phillips Mason and Cal 

 
Nursery –   We’ve had lots of fun in Meithrin this week competing in our Sports Day and creating a special 

imovie for our families. Please keep up to date with important information posted on Twitter and Class Dojo.  

We are so proud of how you behaved on your move up day. Ardderchog Meithrin! Have a lovely weekend.  

 
Dosbarth 1 & 2 – We have been very busy in Dosbarth 1 & 2 this week planning our very own Disney themed 

stories and learning how to pay for items using different coins.  We are looking forward to celebrating our 

last week in Reception next week and can’t wait to see you all!  Have a fabulous weekend and stay safe. 

 
Dosbarth 3 & 4 – Another amazing week this week where we have fully enjoyed writing our invitations ready 

for our bug ball. Children can come into school wearing their bug costumes on Thursday 15th July. Can we please 

ask that any accessories are kept at home. We cannot wait to spend the last week together and make lots of 

memories to cherish.  

 
Dosbarth 5 & 6 - What a fantastic week we have had in Dosbarth 5 and 6!  Dosbarth 6 had an excellent 

sports day and everybody thoroughly enjoyed their day!  We were very proud of the children on move up day 

who all had an excellent time in their new classrooms with their new teachers. Mrs Lee was so proud of her 

current year 1 children who were so helpful and kind to the new children moving into Dosbarth 5.  Da iawn 

Blant – you are all superstars!! 

 
Dosbarth 7 & 8 – WOW! What another lovely week we have had in Blwydden Tri.  Year 3 have been busy 

creating their adverts for our virtual art galleries.  Children will be inviting you to log onto to Class Dojo to 

come and see the amazing work everyone has created in our creative sessions. We are so proud of all of the 

children in the Year 3 classes.  Please keep up to date with the posts on Class Dojo. Please let the Year 3 staff 

know if you need help logging onto Class Dojo.  Have a lovely weekend.  Diolch. Year 3 staff.        

 
Dosbarth 9 & 10 – Bendegedig pawb for a fantastic week of learning in school and through blended learning 

you are all super stars. We can’t wait to see you for our final week in school. Please take care and have a lovely 

weekend. 

 
Dosbarth 11 & 12 – Da iawn to everyone in Dosbarth 11 & 12 for another amazing week! Y5 pupils please 

remember to wear P.E kits on Monday for Miss Williams’ Class and Tuesday for Miss Grimas’ Class to take 

part in the Playmaker scheme with Sports Development. Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to what 

will be a very exciting week ahead. 

 
Dosbarth 13 & 14 – We have had another fantastic week in class 13 and 14. You were all so well behaved in 

Abersychan and made us extremely proud. Have a fabulous weekend and get lots of rest ahead of what we are 

sure will be an incredible last week! 

Y5 pupils remember that you will be taking part in the Playmaker scheme with Sports Development next week. 

Those in Mrs Parker-Evans class on Monday and those in Mr Phillips class on Tuesday. So, make sure you wear 



   

 

   

 

clothing to do PE in on those days 

 

Mrs  Roche & all the staff at Garnteg Primary School 

 
 


